
CHAT NEWSLETTER UPDATE NUMBER 07 
 

CHILLINGTON ONLINE PETITION 
  

Chillington Online Petition.   CHAT is now considering producing its own “Online Petition” to stop the 
building of any further houses on the Greenfield Sites surrounding our village.   With over 540 houses 
Chillington is now the largest village in Stokenham Parish.   We know from the Village Survey carried 
out in September that a clear majority of residents do not want any more houses built in or around the 

village.   
Any thoughts, ideas or eye catching headlines by email to Mick Garrod as soon as possible please.   

  
Email address is:  

Thank you 
  

Chillington Housing Action Team (CHAT) - 31/10/2015 

 


